
Youth News and Notes 
 

First Communion Class 
We had a 5-week class on Holy Communion for fifth and sixth graders.   
These have completed the class and have either had their First Communion or will in the near future: 
 
Hudson Benjamin, Will Denman, Addy Farmer, Falyn Farmer, TJ Friezen, Griffin Pokornowski, Axel Sailer, 
Kody Schmaltz, Silas Shipman, and Charlotte Useldinger  
 

 
Confirmation 

Our confirmation classes for 2024-25 are nearly complete!  Here are a few important 
things for you to remember: 
 

1. Our end of the year pizza party is Sunday, May 18, 4:00pm at Pizza Ranch.  
Youth only need to bring money for the arcade.  Your meal is paid for by the 
church! 

2. Please turn in your mentor folders when you and your mentor have completed 
this year’s assignment.  It is OK if you are still working on it! 

3. If you have worship notes to complete, why not catch up over the summer?  
 If you are not sure how many they have left to do, please ask Pastor Tom. 

 
9th graders, check with Pastor Tom to see if you have completed all your requirements! 
 

 
Sundaes on Wednesday 

Sundaes on Wednesday will meet May 7 and 14 from 8:00pm-9:30pm in May.   
We will take 2 weeks off (May 21 and 28) while there is no Wednesday worship. 
 
Then in June, we will meet every week after Picnic and Praise worship  
(June 4, 11, 18, 25) from 7:30-9:30.  This will be our usual schedule: 
 
7:30pm Ice cream sundaes 
8:30pm A special event or service project 
9:00pm Flashlight devotions 
 

Outdoor Days 
Join us at University Park,  
2:30pm, Sunday. May 25  

depending on the weather,  
to get outside and enjoy 

the nice weather together  
by doing various activities. 

 
 

Upcoming Crafting with Christ 
Join us for our Crafting with Christ events this summer.  We meet Sundays at 
5:30pm and youth stay until they finish, or until whenever they need to leave: 
 
May 18  God says, “I Am” Mirrors  
June 8   Bible Verse Painting 
June 29 Seashell Crosses 
July 27  Faith based Keychains 
August 3  Tote Bags 


